
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Nursery Weekly Newsletter 

 
Mrs Hatt, Mrs Wilkinson,  
Mrs Mehta, Mrs Ruprai, 

                                       Miss Jnagal, Miss Morgan 
Miss Leggett, Mrs Wallington, 
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Please view all links on the website: 
www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and visit the Instagram account 
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 
Updates, term dates and up & coming events 
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Hello Parents and Carers 
 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

The children are busy with 
their Art work for our 
exhibition.  They have been 
printing with paint on paper 
using building blocks. 
 
In Phonics we have learnt the 
letter ‘x’ and the letter ‘y’.  
 
The children are enjoying our 
new book We All Go Travelling 
By Sheena Roberts and 
Illustrated by Siobhan Bell. 
https://www.youtube.com/wa
tch?v=cSw50Jw0H34 

 

The children will be singing along 
to our story book and reading 
more books about travelling, 
summer and holidays. 
 
In Number we are looking at a 
special ‘magic’ number (6 this 
week) and finding out all the 
different ways that we can make 
that number.  We used a Number 
Line, Abacus, Number Fans, 
Numicon, Rekenrek and Dice.  We 
jumped, clapped, and stood on 
one leg for 6 seconds! 
https://apps.mathlearningcenter.o
rg/number-rack/ 
 
Next week on Tuesday 16th 12 – 
2pm, we will be having our annual 
picnic in our Discovery Garden. The 
theme is International but please 
make sure your children wear 
sensible school shoes or trainers. 
All Nursery parents with their 
Nursery children and younger 
siblings, are invited to come along 
with their own picnic and blanket 
to sit on. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Thank you, Nursery staff  

General Notices 

Nursery International Picnic is Tuesday 16th July 12 – 2pm for family 
members and your children (but not older siblings, as they will have their 
own picnic). 

 
Tuesday July 23rd   2pm – 4pm -  Art Display (Main Hall) and visits to 
your child’s new classroom. 
 
Wednesday 24th July – Last day of term and we will be closing at 2pm. 
Please do make sure to pick up at this time! 
 
 
Transition Support: please find the link below to our school Menu, so you can 
talk about the delicious lunch that your child will be having in Reception. 
https://www.yeadinginf.co.uk/page/?title=School+Menus&pid=92 
 
Mobile Phones 
When you are coming onto school grounds to collect or deliver children, we 
would kindly ask you to refrain from using your phone.  Thank you. 
 
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that you 
ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 
 
Coats 
If the weather is warm, as it has been recently, you can leave your child’s coat 
at home.   
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